
Subject:	Re:	706	Winston
From:	"Carrasco,	Jesus"	<JCarras@lasd.org>
Date:	2/16/18,	6:07	PM
To:	"Kearney,	Kevin"	<kkearney@cityofbradbury.org>

I	will	check,	thanks

Get	Outlook	for	iOS

From:	Kevin	Kearney	<kkearney@cityofbradbury.org>
Sent:	Friday,	February	16,	2018	4:51:47	PM
To:	Carrasco,	Jesus
Subject:	706	Winston
	
Jess,
	
I	received	a	call	about	potential	house	parties	occurring	late	into	the	evening	at	706	Winston	Avenue.		Would	you	be	able	to
run	the	address	to	your	system	to	see	if	there	have	been	any	somewhat-recent	issues?		If	there	have	been	problems,	the
City	can	fire	off	a	noise	violation	letter.
	
Thanks,
Kevin
	
Kevin	R.	Kearney
City	Manager	|	City	of	Bradbury	
600	Winston	Avenue,	Bradbury,	California	91008
O:	(626)	358-3218	|	F:	(626)	303-5154	|	kkearney@cityofbradbury.org
	


